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Seeing one man's farm taking more water than whole towns further downstream is blatantly 
criminal. 
 
Griffith's local management in relation to the water is also astoundingly horrible. It's like that of 
a third world country with the algae build up and water pollution from that. 
The surge in cases of Moto Neurone disease in Griffith also needs to be investigated 
independently. 


